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Happy New Year & Welcome to 2019! 

 On Behalf of the Management team at Radiant 

Care Pleasant Manor we hope your New Year is 

full of the warmth of light and the joy of mirth! May 

the Year 2019 Bring for You, Happiness, Success 

and be Filled with Peace, Hope & Togetherness.  

Calendar 
Highlights  

January 1 – New 

Year’s Day 

January 2– Sing-

along with Katie & 

Friends – OV Chapel 

January 7- Residents 

Council 

January 7– R.C. 

Mass – OV Chapel 

January 8 – 

Christmas 

Decoration 

Takedown 

January 13 – Sing 

along with Irene and 

Friends in Heritage 

Place 

January 16 - Bus 

Trip to the Festival of 

Lights 

January 21- Family 

Council 

January 28- Sprinkler 

Closure and Project 

Updates  
 

 
 
 
 

      

Enjoying Christmas Celebrations 

     

As we reflect on so many memories made 

from this past year, we have much to be 

thankful for here at Pleasant Manor.  To our 

wonderful residents and tenants, we are so 

thankful for you, and we look forward to 

celebrating 2019 together.     

 

On the Tenants Activity Calendar, you will 

see some new activities. We hope you will 

take the time to try out these new 

Programs: 

 

 Sit and Stand Exercise-Wednesdays 

at 9am. This is a more advanced 

and challenging exercise program. 

Everyone is welcome to join.   

 

 Computer Questions- Saturdays at 

1:30 in the CV Link. Do you need 

help with your computer? Or would 

you like to learn how to use 

Facebook or FaceTime? This is the 

perfect Program for you!  

 

 Men’s Club-Thursdays at 11am in 

the Chapel- All Men are welcome to 

attend. We will be working on 

maintenance projects together or 

just come to sit and chat with other 

Men!  

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 “According to many news-outlets 2019 does 

not look like a promising year. Financial 

unsteadiness, potential political change and 

social uneasiness can have us feeling a little 

worried and concerned. But we are 

reminded in Isaiah 60:2 that although a 

darkness covers the earth, the LORD arises 

upon us, and his glory will appear over us. 

As Christ followers we have no need to 

worry for we are living in God’s kingdom—

his light shines on us. Furthermore, our 

peace and contentment and love for each 

other reflects that light to the rest of the 

world. Let us encourage each other to live 

with joy in God’s kingdom. 

 

Recreation Review 

Thank you to the following organizations who donated 

poinsettias to add to the festive decorations at Pleasant Manor:  

Sunshine Express Garden Centre 

Vander Hoeven Greenhouses 

Niagara on the lake Horticultural Society 

 

FIRE SAFETY EQUIPMENT PROJECT 

CLOSING CELEBRATION! 

We invite you to join us on Monday January 

28 at 10:30am in the Oakview Chapel at 

Radiant Care Pleasant Manor to celebrate 

the fire safety and sprinkler project ending, 

and an opportunity to hear updates on 

several other major projects we have 

planned for 2019.   


